
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

   

Question (1) How many applications have been received in each of the 

last five years for dropped kerb road occupation permits? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What is the target turnaround time for the applications for 

dropped kerb road occupation permits in terms of an 

application being received and a decision being issued? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What percentage of applications have been handled within 

this target turnaround time? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 

 


